
A27 Clapham Drainage  
  
 
 

A-one+, on behalf of Highways England will be carrying out drainage pipe 
replacement, clearing of the pipe network, internal patch and pipe lining repairs. The 
works will include the construction of a new footpath for access to the balancing 
pond by Clapham Interchange on the A27. 
  
In order to carry out these works as efficiently and as safely as possible, work will be 
carried out utilising overnight lane and full closures on the main carriageway and 
Interchange slip roads between 8pm and 6am. The works will be carried out 
from Monday 18 November 2019 to Friday 20 December 2019 and are weather 
dependent.  The construction of a footpath to the nearby balancing pond will be 
carried out off network from Monday 18 November 2019 for the duration of the 
works. No works will be carried out at the weekend though these maybe considered 
for contingencies. 
 

Series of full and lane closures Dates and timings 

A27 Lane 1 closures east and west bound 
between the slips at Clapham Interchange 

Monday 25 November 2019 to 
Friday 20 December 2019 
8pm to 6am 

Full closure of the A27 eastbound 
carriageway at Clapham Interchange 

Wednesday 11 December 2019 and 
Thursday 12 December 2019 
8pm to 6am 

Full eastbound on and off slip closures 
and lane 1 eastbound closure on the main 
carriageway at Clapham Interchange. 

Monday 2 December 2019 to 
Wednesday 11 December 2019 
8pm to 6am 

Full westbound on and off slip closures 
and lane 1 westbound closure on the main 
carriageway at Clapham Interchange 

Thursday 12 December 2019 to 
Friday 20 December 2019 
8pm to 6am 

 
Access for emergency vehicles will be provided at all times. 
 
Diversions: Clearly signed diversions will be in place during all closures utilising 
local routes, suitable for all types of vehicles when full closures of the carriageway 
are in place. 
 
Eastbound Off Slip Closures: Traffic wishing to leave the A27 at Clapham 
Interchange will be directed to remain on the A27 eastbound to Offington 
Roundabout where they can turn around back onto the A27 westbound to return to 
Clapham Interchange. 
 
Eastbound On Slip Closure: Traffic wishing to enter the A27 eastbound will be 
directed over the A280 overbridge to join the main A27 westbound to Crossbush 
Roundabout where they can turn around and re-join the A27 eastbound. 
 



Full Eastbound Carriageway Closure: Traffic will be directed to leave the main 
A27 via the off slip at the Interchange, cross the roundabout to re-join the A27 to 
continue their journey onwards.  
 
Westbound Off Slip Closures: Traffic wishing to leave the A27 at Clapham 
Interchange will be directed to remain on the A27 westbound to Crossbush 
Roundabout where they can turn around back onto the A27 eastbound to return to 
Clapham interchange. 
 
Westbound On Slip Closure: Traffic wishing to enter the A27 westbound will be 
directed over the A280 overbridge to join the main A27 eastbound to Offington 
Roundabout where they can turn around and re-join the A27 westbound. 
 

If you have any questions or if you’d like to know about the work taking place, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Phone: 01732 446800 
 
Post: 10, Kings Hill Avenue, 
Kings Hill, 
Kent 
ME19 4AR 
 


